
Directors’ Corner… 

Welcome to June! When it is toasty outside in Texas, we 

know that June has arrived! For us here at Two Creeks, 

the timing is great, since we will be starting Splash Days 

the week of June 17th. This is our favorite way to beat the 

heat, and to help them run as smoothly as possible, we 

ask for each child to bring all items listed on the back 

page of this newsletter and to make sure they are  

labeled. This helps ensure that each item is  

returned to the correct child at the end of water play. 

We do want to highlight the importance of sending  

children in safe water shoes for their time on the Splash 

Pad. While we know that it can be most convenient to 

send children in flip-flops, we require that children come 

in water shoes that are closed-toe, have a  

rubber sole as well as a supportive back. Since children 

do have to travel from their classrooms to the Splash Pad, 

as well as on the border of concrete that  

surrounds the Splash Pad, we want to offer them as much 

protection as possible. Please also remember that all  

children that are not potty trained are required to bring 

swim diapers for their time in the water. Splash Days are 

some of our favorites around here and we are so grateful 

for each of you helping to make them a success!  

As we start the summer, we want to thank each of you 

for all of your support throughout this past school year. As 

we celebrated another APK graduating class, we were 

reminded that time does go by so incredibly fast and we 

are so blessed to have this time with your children each 

day. If you are spending the summer elsewhere before 

returning to us in the fall, we hope you have a wonderful 

time with family!  

- Kat & Marisa  
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Upcoming Dates  

 

June 10th  

First official day of  

Summer Camp  

for Room 10 

June 19th  

CLOSED for Juneteenth 

 
July 4th &5th 

CLOSED for  

Independence Day/ 

Maintenance 

August 16th 

CLOSED Teacher Work 

Day/Meet the Teacher  

August 19th 

First Day of School! 
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ROOMS 1 & 2 

Happy summer everyone! We are very excited about our kickoff to Summer! We will be 

working on recognizing the sound of our names, exploring ocean discovery bottles, and 

painting with pink!  Our June prop box is full of summer outfits and we are here for it! We are 

looking forward to a summer of fun.  

-Ms. Eva & Ms. Veronica 

-Ms. Jessica & Ms. Brianna 

Infants (Rooms 1, 2) 

Theme:  Summer Splash 

Color:  Pink 

       Shape:  Square 

Spanish: Pink, Square 

  Sign: Water



ROOM 3 

Summer Fun is finally here! This month our theme is “Summer 

Splash”, our shape will be the square, and our color will be 

pink. We are excited to enjoy some summer projects.  

As a reminder, if you have not done so already, please bring 

in some sunscreen so that we can apply it to your child  

before our outdoor time each day!  

-Ms. Brooke 

 ROOM 4 

Happy Summer! This month in June our 

theme is Summer Splash. We are going to be 

doing many different activities involving  

water and sand, along with painting with  

different materials. Keep an eye out for our 

new artwork! 

-Ms. Lisa, Ms. Shelly & Ms. Tayler 

Infants (Room 3) 

Theme: Summer Splash  

Color:  Pink 

       Shape:  Square 

Spanish:  Pink, Square,  
Water, Boat, Fish 

Sign: Water 

Toddlers (Room 4) 

Theme: Summer Splash  

Color:  Pink 

       Shape:  Square 

Spanish:  Pink, Square,  
Water, Boat, Fish, Frog 

Sign: Water 



ROOM 6  

Welcome to summer! We are so 

excited to enjoy the water  

during Splash Days and do 

some festive summer activities. 

We are looking forward to  

making popsicles in the morning 

to enjoy later in the afternoon. 

We will be starting our summer 

Curriculum this week, but will 

make sure to review all of our 

letters all summer long as well!  

Happy June! 

-Ms. Naima & Ms. Lexi 

ROOM 5 

We welcome the summer fun! Splash Days will start the 

week of June 17th and we cannot wait to beat the 

heat in the water. Please remember to bring a  

swimsuit, towel, sunscreen and water shoes. We have 

a busy summer planned and can’t wait to show you 

everything we’re doing– Sesame Street style!  

-Ms. Angie, Ms. Alivia & Ms. Kayla 

ROOM 7 

Happy Summer everyone! We are so excited for 

our weekly Splash Day!  We are going to be  

reviewing our colors and our letter sounds all 

summer and will be revisiting some of our  

favorite themes to practice again over the  

summer. We will be having a special Father’s 

Day event too, so stay tuned! 

Happy June! 

-Ms. Kolleen & Ms. Cailee 

SUMMER THEME: Sesame Street 

THEME: Summer Splash 

CHARACTER VALUE:  

Courage 



ROOM 8 

It is hard to believe, but another school year is almost com-

plete. We are so proud of all of the progress that all of our 

friends have made and look forward to some more learning 

this summer before they move to APK or K in the fall. We 

want to do all that we can to prepare our friends for all they 

have up ahead and will use this time over the summer to re-

inforce some of our previous concepts and themes.  

 -Ms. Valerie, Ms. Armanda, & Ms. Paige 

ROOM 9  

We are excited for May! We will be 

adding “say”, “the”, and “on” to our 

sight word list and practicing the  

following word families: -ay, -ark, and  

–ale. This is also graduation month! 

For those who will be taking the  

summer off before the school year 

begins, we would like to wish all of 

our friends a wonderful goodbye. 

Best of luck to all of our students in 

Kindergarten! 

-Ms. Eileen & Ms. Stephanie 

ROOM 10 

Our Schoolagers are ready for some fun in the sun 

after a busy school year. We will be enjoying lots of 

water activities outside, arts and crafts, races, and 

so much more. If you would like your child to  

practice specific academic skills over the summer, 

feel free to send in a workbook to keep in class all 

summer long for them to pull out of their cubby 

during quiet time.   

-Ms. Abrana & Mr. Juan 



Congratulations… 

To Ms. Jessica! Ms. Jessica has been 

a shining light in our infant rooms for 

a little over a year now. Her  

enthusiasm and love for babies 

shines through every day. You can 

always count on her for a smile or a 

laugh and we appreciate it so much! 

We’re thrilled she’s part of our Two 

Creeks family!  

Congratulations, Ms. Jessica! 

Splash Days will begin the week of June 17th and 

continue all summer long! Each classroom will 

have one designated day per week to enjoy the 

water! Please make sure that all items are  

labeled and remember to send the following:  

•Swimsuit 

•Closed-toe rubber-soled water shoes with a 

supportive back 

•Towel 

•Plastic Bag for the wet items 

•Swim Diaper (for those not yet potty-trained) 

•Sunscreen (if not yet already in the  

classroom) 



ROOM 10 




